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16 April 2014 

 
Dear MASO Member, 
 
PRELIMINARY NOTICE OF THE 21ST ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
(AGM) OF THE MALAYSIAN ASSOCIATION FOR THE STUDY OF 
OBESITY 
 
Please be informed that the 21st AGM of the Malaysian Association for the 
Study of Obesity has been scheduled as follows: 
 

Date : 20 June 2014 (Friday) 
Time : 4.00 – 6.30 p.m. 
Venue : Seri Layang, Level 30, 
  Best Western Seri Pacific Hotel 
  Jalan Putra, 50746 Kuala Lumpur 

 
Members are reminded that if they have any motion for discussion or if they 
desire to move any resolution at the above AGM, they must give notice in 
writing thereof to the Honorary Secretary of MASO. 
 
Deadline for receipt of resolutions to be tabled at the above AGM is 20 
May 2012 (Tuesday), 4.30 pm. 
 
Please note that the AGM will be followed by a scientific seminar and our 
annual dinner.  
 
We hope to see you at the Seminar and AGM in June! 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Prof Dr Poh Bee Koon 
Hon. Secretary, MASO 
Tel: 03-9289 7686  
Email: maso.obesity@gmail.com 
 
 

	
  


